
Entertainment Committee Meeting February 27, 2018 
 
Present: Janet Bosnich, Mike Andreson, Gary Bender, Chris Horn, 
Terrye Light, Emily Birkenseer and Diane Connor 
 
Absent:  Rob Lang, Jody Berces, Barbara Schmitt, Liz Tabussi 
Please make a point of letting me know whether you will be at our 
meetings in advance. 
 
Discussion and planning for Game Night occurred.  We will hold this 
event on Friday night, March 23 rather than Saturday March 24. 
There will be 4 game stations with assigned Game Leaders 

1) Black Jack  Mike Andreson & Rob Lang 
2) Gestures Charades of Speed  (Jody & Barbara with assistance 

of Kristen who’s pro at this game. 
3) Pictionary led by Diane Connor and Janet 
4) Taboo led by Liz Tabussi and Gary Bender 

Emily Birkenseer will be a floater relieving us.   
 
The cost will be $15 pp including guests.  The cost will include food 
provided by the kitchen under new staffing.  There will be a no host 
bar, and unfortunately, Jeff B. Eduardo and Janet will not be 
bartending this year.  We need employee bar tenders. 
 
Event starts at 5:30 with appetizers and no host bar. 
6:15 will be introduction and explanation of game stations. 
Games will begin at 6:30.  We may have time limits to move folks 
about the stations.  TBD. 
 
We talked about remaining EC events which will include Cinqo De 
Mayo without Mariachi Band and Food Truck. 
 
Need to check with Jeff Kamys to see if we pursue the Ping Pong 
Tournament.  Talk was possibility of substituting P ing P ong with 
Corn Hole which is easier set up and may invite more participants.   
More discussion to follow on this one. 
 
We will repeat Chili Cook Off Texas Hold EM event since it was such 
a success last year. 



 
We have set the date for the Holiday Party for December 8 this year 
and I have a commitment from David Hayden to cater the event.  
Why mess with something that worked so positive and seamlessly.  
We did mention we would improve seating and have a member DJ 
this year.  Chris mentioned possibly having the new kitchen 
management cater the food.  I am not in favor of this option and 
our Committee should have the final say on this one since it is our 
biggest event of the year, and everyone so loved it. 
 
Our next scheduled meeting will be held on March 20 at 6 PM.  
Please confirm your attendance when I send out the reminder later 
in the month. 
 
Meeting adjorned at 6:50 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 


